
Nursery Newsletter 
Week beginning: 11th December 2023 

 
  

Important information for after the Christmas holidays 
We will be welcoming lots of new children the first week back and will now be full! 
Because of this, we need to make some changes to our keyworker groups.  
If your child attends for 30 hours they will now be Ladybirds with Karen. 
If your child attends for the am or the pm session they will now be Bumblebees 
with Ishaka. 
If your child attends for 2 and a half days at the beginning or end of the week they 
will be Caterpillars with Jacqui. 
We will be working with the children this week to help them with this transition, so 
that they are able to spend time with their new keyworker, and in their new space. 
We would appreciate it if you could talk about these changes with your child. If you 
have any questions, please come and see Jacqui. 
 
Thank you 

What are we learning? 
This week we will be continuing our work on 

Christmas, making decorations, cards, 
decorating the Christmas tree and enjoying 

music.  
 

Please remember that we 
are closed on Friday 15th 
December for an INSET. 

Home Challenge 
This week’s home challenge is for you to talk to your child 
about a special celebration in your family. Talk about the 

special food you have, the significance of presents. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

How you can help at home 
 

Please rewatch all of the Nursery 
Rhymes that we have learnt so far. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F
HFOO4s3DTk 
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